
West Colfax Association of Neighbors (WeCAN) General Meeting 
May 9, 2017 - 6:00-7:00pm 
1400 Quitman St. 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:07pm. 
 
Officer Bob Anderson began with the CPTED Training:  
CPTED is Crime Prevention through Environmental Design, purpose is to prevent crime through design. 
Anyone can request a free CPTED assessment by emailing Officer Anderson at 
bob.anderson@denvergov.org​. ​Officer Anderson reviewed the following PDF file for CPTED Training: 
https://drive.google.com/drive/u/0/folders/0BzSv3gnkz0S0cDdmdGpoQlF4R2M 
 
 
WeCAN Announcements: 
May 20 is the semi-annual clean-up day with Extreme Community Makeover and Confluence Ministries. Meet 
at 9am at 1400 Quitman, lunch provided. If interested contact Diana@wecandenver.org. 
 
May 21 is the Colfax marathon. WeCAN will be hosting the water station at Sheridan & Colfax. Set up at 
6:30am and breakdown around 11:00am. “Justice League” theme, costumes encouraged. Contact 
Dave@wecandenver to get involved. 
 
WeCAN is taking June and July off for summer break, there will be no general membership meetings these 
months.  
 
WeCAN is collecting diapers and wipes for Bienvenidos Food Bank through the 3rd annual Northwest Diaper 
Drive. Donations can also be taken to the Rodolfo “Corky” Gonzales library in May. 
 
 
West Colfax Food Co-op update from Terry Freeman:  
Terry gave a basic overview of the food co-op initiative and updates. Focus now is to increase memberships 
and continue to investigate possible locations for the co-op. Proforma for each example of co-op models was 
provided. Terry presented the study done by RADIAN inc., found here: 
http://westcolfaxfoodcoop.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/04/WCFC_book.pdf 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm  
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